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Comments: Just wanted to give my opinion on all of the activity that the NF service is proposing on Jackson

Mountain.

I do not support the gravel pit area work in the national forest.  I believe that is not in the interest of preserving

our natural resources and is going to cause damage that will harm the National Forest and natural resources etc. 

I also am very against any gates or entry from the National Forest onto Larkspur place, in San Juan River Village.

This will allow more traffic into a private neighborhood and potential misuse of private property. 


